From: registrar

Sent: July-26-17 11:59 AM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 8:00 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Kevin Leveille

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a professional who is now having to have a nighttime job to support my wife and 2 kids (both of us make good
salaries at our day time jobs), the fact that this is even on the table is worrisome to me. Since moving into my home 3
years ago, my Hydro bills have gone from 120$ per month to 160S per month on average. This is an increase of 25%
when our usage has gone up less than 5%. This is with no late or penalty fees. It simply does not compute that another
rate increase would even be considered at this time. How much abuse and corruption do the people of Ontario have to
endure before an ombudsman is sent into this company to investigate?

-- Attachment --





